
Undergraduate Internship and Research Symposium – 2016 

The “Undergraduate Internship 

and Research Symposium – 2016” 

organized by the Faculty 

Internship Committee and Faculty 

Undergraduate Research 

Committee of the Faculty of 

Management, University of 

Peradeniya was held on March 14, 

2017 at the Faculty Auditorium. 

The Vice Chancellor, Deputy Vice 

Chancellor, Dean – Faculty of 

Management, Deans of other Faculties, Academic Staff and Industry Experts embraced the 

occasion. 

Faculty’s first “Undergraduate Internship and Research Symposium - 2016”, which provided the 

platform for our undergraduates to showcase researching skills through presenting the results 

they gained through the project and research, is a key milestone in the Faculty’s journey. 

While the purpose of the independent Research project is to provide a vibrant academic platform 

for both BBA and B.Com final year undergraduates to enhance their competence in research, the 

internship programme is offered to BBA final year undergraduates with the objective of 

providing an exposure to the industry and to enhance their soft skills. 

Two publications were launched in parallel to the event namely “Undergraduate Research 

Symposium – 2016” which is a collection of selected research briefs and “Management 

Internship Diaries 2015 - 2016” which is a collection of write-ups on the internship experience of 

best students from each Department of the Faculty.  

The best presenters were selected from both research and internship. Best intern was                

Ms. O. Dissanayke from the Department of Operations Management and Best Research student 

was Ms. A.M.J.C Nawarathne from the B.Com Degree program. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


